*CI-StPauI_LH-Licensin%

From: Colin Fesser <cfesser@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 2:34 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Buffalo Wild Wings Liquor License appeal

I'm uncertain if this is the correct address, but Citizens for a Better Snelling Avenue has informed me that
concerns regarding the BWW liquor license appeal should be submitted here ahead of the upcoming hearing.

As a nearby property owner (I can see the BWW signage from my living room, 2 blocks away) I am AGAINST
the suggested conditions for the liquor license. This stretch of Snelling has great promise to be a truly thriving
neighborhood, and to achieve that promise we need a vibrant street life. An urban artery that closes down by 10
pm so that a set of residents can leave the street and sit in the bunkers of their homes is not appealing to many
residents and potential customers, negatively impacts the economic health of the neighborhood and city, and is
at odds with the long-established character of this neighborhood as a mix of residential, commercial, and
collegiate life. Limiting the latter two for the sake of a portion of the first is unfair to a large portion of the local
population and damaging to community relations which are already frayed as a result of the recent restrictions
on student residents. The proposed limitations also serve to put BWW at a pointless competitive disadvantage
with O'Gara's a short walk down the street which faces no such restrictions.

I believe strongly that the liquor license for Buffalo Wild Wings at 80 N. Snelling Avenue should be granted
without further conditions.

Thank you,

Colin Fesser

1583 Laurel Ave. #1
St. Paul, MN 55104




*CI-StPauI_LH-Licensing

From; Kati Lucey <kati.a.lucey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2013 3:09 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Excited for new gathering place!

Just my "two cents":

As a younger resident of the neighborhood, I'd like to say my husband and I are very excited for Buffalo Wild
Wings (BWW) to come to our neighborhood! Tt offers a near by gathering spot for friends, and family and a
place to reside for sporting events to be televised. I've frequented BWW in the past and have never seen it out
of control. With that said, I have a hard time understanding why other fellow neighbors are so opposed to the
new addition.

Looking forward to the new addition!

All the best,

Kati and Tristan Luce
VIV Hagie Dot Ao

Sent from my iPhone




